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County Issues State of Emergency, Activates EOC 

 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Cumberland County Board of Commissioners has issued a State of Emergency 
(attached) effective at 9:30 this morning, Sept. 29, based on severe flooding.  

Cumberland County Emergency Services has activated its Emergency Operations Center, located in the Law 
Enforcement Center. 

Residents are encouraged to be cautious on roadways due to flooding and monitor local media and the County’s 
website and social media sites for important updates and information. 

Residents who have any questions or concerns may call the Emergency Operations Center at 910-677-5509. 
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